
Dear Residents, 

We are excited to announce the upcoming renovation of our apartment complex. To ensure a safe 

environment for all residents during this process, we have established the following safety 

precautions: 

• Construction hours will be from 8 AM to 6 PM, Monday to Friday. 

• Access to certain areas will be restricted; please follow all signage and barriers. 

• Noise levels may be elevated; we appreciate your understanding. 

• Emergency exits will remain accessible; please familiarize yourself with alternate routes. 

• If you have any concerns, please contact the management office at (123) 456-7890. 

We appreciate your cooperation and patience as we work to improve your living environment. 

Sincerely, 

The Management Team 


